
ATTENTION NEIGHBORS of CANNABASKA 
Alaskasense/Cannabaska’s Marijuana Cultivation License is due for renewal.  The 
Anchorage Assembly has conditionally protested the renewal of this license due to 
odor complaints. There will be a special Assembly meeting on March 7, 2025 from 
1-2 PM to discuss the license.  If you wish to comment on the license renewal, 
please attend the meeting located at:   

City Hall 
Conference Room #155 
632 West 6th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
Or, email comments to the Assembly at assembly@anchorageak.gov 
before March 4, 2025. 

BE INVOLVED! 
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